
 LMI Advisors, LLC 

2550 M Street, NW, Suite 300  

Washington, DC 20037 
 

Carlos M. Nalda  
T +1 571 332 5626  
cnalda@lmiadvisors.com 

 

October 11, 2021 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Submission pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission’s Rules;  

File Nos. SES-LIC-20210628-00992 and SES-AMD-20210817-01483  

(Call Sign E210125) and SES-STA-20210601-00877  

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

Pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Federal Communications Commission's (“Commission”) 

rules, 47 C.F.R. § 1.65, Speedcast Communications, Inc. (“Speedcast”) hereby clarifies its request 

to conduct lower-power operations pursuant to the above-referenced applications.   

 

Speedcast only seeks to use the 6227-6263 MHz band with a single satellite point of 

communication (EUTELSAT 113 WEST A, licensed in Mexico) for its lower-power operations 

and, therefore, is coordinating uplink operations in that band with potentially affected terrestrial 

licensees.  Speedcast has attached an updated draft Form 312 to reflect transmit operations in that 

band only.  Speedcast also updates the Form 312 to provide the street address of the building 

where the earth station will be sited.  No other changes have been made to the Form 312. 

 

Speedcast will update the Commission with respect to the coordination status of its 

proposed lower-power operations as soon as possible. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding this matter. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

       
      Carlos M. Nalda  

for Speedcast Communications, Inc. 
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